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July 21, 2023

Kentucky Public Service Commission

P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

RE: Case# 2023-00159 - OBJECTION to Kentucky Power Rate hike
To Whom it May Concern:

Please consider this our objection to Kentucky Power Company’s proposed rate
hike.

The counties in Kentucky served by Kentucky Power are the poorest counties in
the state with the highest power bills and least opportunities. Homeowners and
automotive insurance companies are also raising rates cross the state and living
here is unaffordable.

Kentucky Power donates money and equipment to other businesses and entities
on a regular basis. If they can do that, maybe they should keep their money and
not request the rate increase.

The wealthy can afford the increase more, the low income receive some help, and
the middle class bears the brunt of it.

People can’t afford to keep living in Kentucky.
Thank you.
Sincerely,
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Donald & Sandra Roberts





